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Ready... Set.... GO!!

We are Ready , Set and right to
Go for the small schools’ sports
carnival on Friday. The
students have been practising
hard for their track and field
events. 

Kudos to our students who
have  been really persistent in
doing their 4 lap jog to train
themselves every morning.   

Hunting for Inspiration

On Tuesday, the students participated in the online session for  Hunting for Inspiration with
DART. It was an interesting session of learning and imagination and also sharing ideas online

with the host and students from other schools.
Once again, we want to thank the parents for sending in the supplies that were required

for the session. 

A reminder to all parents that the P&c meeting
will be held on Tuesday, 13th May at 3.15pm. 
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Students of the Week.....2 

Students of the Week.....2 

Well-Being sessions
It is an enjoyable session every Wednesday afternoon with Ms. H and her puppet friends

Buddy and Slimy who join her for a wellbeing session with the JUMP series.  The students
learn about different ideas that help them in their social behavioural skills. 

The students are very interactive in this session and love the practical learning exercise.  At
the end of the lesson, they get to pat Buddy and Slimy and ask for free hugs.

Georgie Mitchell for Focusing well in
classroom learning

Eva- Maree Fall for showing kindness
and patience with her peers



UPCOMING EVENTS

Cross Country at
Weethalle Public School 

WEEKLY HIGHLIGHTS

We discussed Ancient
Journeys made by
different people to
Australia.

History
This week's reading
lesson was based on
the Fairy Tale
“Rumplestiltskin”.
Students are using
fairy tales to study
characterisation, plot
etc.

Reading
This week, students
learned about
identifying decimals
through classroom
activities. 

Maths

CLASSROOM NEWS

Spelling Bee Contest 

Science day at Weethalle
Public School

Effective Reading Sessions

Tillan Meadows and Eva Fall
have made tremendous
improvements in their

reading skills with the CER
Programme. 

We are extremely proud of
them and happy to see how
this helps them with their

classroom work.  

Important Reminders.
School Library period will take place every Friday and students are
encouraged to borrow books to take home for reading. Please send a cloth
bag to carry the books home and please ensure to  return the books on
Fridays. 
We have decided to do lunch heat ups from Monday- Thursday as we
are heading into the winter season. Please feel free to pack food to be
warmed up for lunch.  However, no food will be heated up on a Friday as
lunch is cooked in school. 
Please ensure that the weekly homework pack is returned to school on Fridays. 



Why couldn’t the pony sing the
Lullaby?

Because he was a little hoarse

Activity Corner



We are working on our school display for
the Lake Show which will be on Saturday

30 August.
This year, the theme is “All that could be

sown- sewn”
The students will be designing and
stitching their own library bags as

exhibits. 

We appreciate extra hands with creative
sewing skills... if anyone is able to

support the students on Wednesdays 
 2-3pm, please contact the school Office. 

ARE YOU A SEWER?....


